
FromC 
Sent: 30 July 2024 9:35 AM 

To: I.Gorst@gove.je<mailto:I. Gorst@gove.je> <I.Gorst@gove.je<mailto:I. Gorst@gove.je>>; C.Labey@gov.je<mailto C .Labey@gov je> 

<C.Labey@gov.je<mailto:C.Labey@gov.je>>; E.Millar2@gov je<mailto:E.Millar2@gov.je> <E.Mi1lar2@gov.je<mailto:E.Millar2@gov je>> 

Cc: S.Mezec@gov.je<mailto:S.Mezec@gov.je> <S.Mezec@gov.je<mailto:S.Mezec@gov.je>>; M.Tadier@gov.je<mailto:M.Tadier@gov.je> 

<M.Tadier@gov.je<mailto:M.Tadier@gov.je» 

Subject: Re: Jersey - UK - Gaza 

Dear Minister and Assistant Ministers 

You may not be aware that a Jersey resident, and member of the Jersey Palestine Solidarity Campaign, will be leaving this coming weekend, to 

participate in the Freedom Flotilla 2024, whose aim is to deliver humanitarian aid to Gaza. 

We would be grateful if you could use your position to advise the appropriate UK authorities and request that they seek assurances from Israel that 

no harm will come to the vessel or its occupants and contents. 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual, company or organisation to which it is addressed and 

may be confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient and you have received this e-mail in error any use, dissemination, 

forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please return it to the origina tor advising 

of the error and delete all copies from your system 
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